
      AIRPORTS COMMISSION MEETING 

                                                                          5 APRIL 2023 

 

Members present:  John Watkins; Dave Wilfong 

Guests:  Brian Bates; Mike Kirchhoff; Reilly Enlow; Diana Scott; Jamie Smeragliuolo; LCOL Ellen 
Maternowski 

The meeting was called to order at 9:01 AM by legislator Dave Wilfong noting that there was no quorum 
present. 

Approval of the March meeting minutes was deferred to the May meeting. 

 

There were no inputs from the floor. 

Legislative Report 

Nothing to report. 

 Airports Manager Report 

 Reilly Enlow reviewed pertinent financial data. 

Brian Bates indicated that Cummins air operations to and from KJHW have resumed and summarized 
maintenance and operational information. 

 Studio D ribbon cutting is planned for 10 April. 

OTHER 

Mike Kirchhoff commented on the lack of freezing rain information on KJHW AWOS which apparently is 
a software problem for which the FAA is responsible. 

LCOL Ellen Maternowski renewed a request to apply sealer to the stairs leading up to the observation 
area at KJHW. 

New Business 

None 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:19 AM on a motion by John Watkins and second by Dave Wilfong.. 

 

 

 The next Commission meeting is set for 3 MAY 2023 at 9 AM in the KJHW 
Conference Room. 


